
Dear Members, 

Congratulations and a warm welcome to our new incoming members.  
A hearty THANK YOU to all of our Officers, Volunteers, Employees, and Members that have, and continue to 
serve our Lodge, it’s programs and events.     
Elks National Foundation (ENF) contributions are a reflection of our membership’s charitable giving that 
 increases ability to help not only those less fortunate, but also, support our communities and invest in our other 
Lodge programs. Our donations to the (ENF) are a signatory tribute to our Lodge, and the benefits far exceed 
contributions. Special thanks to Cullen Downing for his tireless efforts promoting this worthy program,  and to the 
members and other donors who have contributed. 
Most of you know, The Queen of Hearts starts soon, so join in the excitement and fun! 
July is a unique month in America, for it commemorates the beginning of our Country and the most successful 
Democracy the world has ever seen. Let us reflect on the words of our Bill of Rights, our Constitution, and honor 
the many sacrifices that our brave Men and Women of the Armed Services have contributed to it’s preservation. 
 
Fraternally, 
Joe Alvin 

Lebanon Lodge of Elks #2099 
 July 2013 

www.lebanonelks2099.com 

Friday Night Dinners 

 

July 5th Subs and Salads  $6.00 
July 12th Chicken Cordon Bleu   $8.00 
July 19th Steak BBQ   $12.00 
July26th  Fish Fry    $7.00 
   
 
Dinner served with tossed salad and dinner rolls. 

5:30—7:00 PM 
 

 

Mark Your Calendar! 
 

July 12th Jamming with the Boys 

July 14th Nascar Party 

July 14-18 Grand Lodge Convention @ Reno , NV 

July 17th Veterans Picnic @Manchester VA 

July 24th Veterans Summer Trip, Tilton, NH 

Aug 4th  NHSEA Picnic @Plymouth 

Aug 9th  Jamming with the Boys 

Aug 10th DD Clinic TBA 

  Soldiers Home Picnic @Tilton, NH 

Aug 16th Steak BBQ and Juke box “Sock Hop” 

 The Elks National Foundation Committee is 

happy to report that the lodge has submitted a      

remittance report that once recorded at Grand Lodge 

will exceed the Grand Exalted Rulers per-capita goal 

of $4.60 cents per member.  By achieving this goal 

our Lodge is now eligible to apply for up to $8000.00 

in grant funds this year alone.  Last year our Lodge  

received $5000.00 in grant money from ENF to help 

support the children fishing derby, the children’s 

Christmas party, project Vet-Care, and the baby 

shower for the Upper Valley Haven.   

Thank you everyone that has made this possible, 

were else could we invest $2425.12 and see a return 

of $5000.00 in less than 12 months?  Great job to all. 

There are some exciting new things 
 happening at our Lodge: 
In May we started the Weekly and Daily  
Members Lottery and we have had 6 winners 
so far!  It is only 25 cents to enter the daily 
game, and only one dollar to enter the weekly 
game!  At the same time, the Bar Dice game 
started….4 of a kind will win a free drink, 5 of a 
kind will win 50% of the pot!  No winners here 
yet, so the pot is growing fast. 
Starting this month is the Queen of Hearts 
game, it is simple to play, and could put a 
healthy chunk of change in your pocket.  Tick-
ets go on sale July 1st and the first drawing 
will be July 8th at 7:00 PM, and we will draw a 
new potential winner every Monday at 7:00 
until the Queen of Hearts is found! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Stop into the Lodge to read the rules and join 
the Fun! 


